
 

 

 

 

Mansfield 1st EPC Preschool 2023 Newsletter 

Happy New Year!!! We hope that your family enjoys some special time 

together during the Christmas and holiday season. Thank you for a great 

ending to our 2022 year here at the Preschool. We appreciate each of you 

more than you’ll ever know! ALWAYS SMILE! 

December was such a whirlwind of exciting activities. The children spent a 

lot of time preparing for their big Christmas Program performance. It is always 

such a joy to hear them sing! The children also spent time reading “The 

Gingerbread Man” and using clues to track down their gingerbread cookies. 

They sure were sneaky! Another story that the children learned about this 

month was the Christmas story; Jesus’ birth. We are so thankful to offer a 

Preschool that can share the good news about Christmas with our children and 

families. We hope that this is the story your family celebrates this Christmas 

season!  

Along with an attached classroom calendar, here is a list of important 

dates to remember:  

Christmas break December 19-30, 2022 – ENTIRE SCHOOL CLOSED  

Classes resume Monday, January 2, 2023  

Mrs. Taylor Dohner will be joining us as an office substitute. Please give her 

a warm welcome! 

Wednesday, January 11 – Scholastic orders due by noon 

 

January 24- Read-A-Thon Fundraiser Kick-Off (TuTh & 5-Day 1)  

January 25- Read-A-Thon Fundraiser Kick-Off (MWF & 5-Day 2 Classes)  

  We will kick-off our “Wild About Reading” Read-A-Thon Fundraiser with fun 

rainforest activities for all our Preschoolers. A lot of new books are waiting to be 

explored! This fundraiser will run from January 24- February 7. More information 

will be sent home closer to this date.  

  



We are very hopeful that 2023 will be another fantastic year for the Preschool! 

To God be the glory!  

  

 

 

Love, 

Ashley Scott, Director  

  

  

 

 

 

 

As we head into the winter season, please remember to check for school 

closings due to bad weather. The entire Preschool will close on snow days and 

it will be specifically listed as Mansfield 1st EPC Preschool.  

  

**Weather related announcements will always be reported to WMFD 

Channel 68 (check viewing channel in your television guide), Mansfield 

1st EPC Preschool Facebook page, Richland Source, and radio stations 

WMAN (98.3 FM & 1400 AM), WVNO (106.1 FM), WYHT (Y-105 

FM), WNCO (101.3 FM & 1340 AM), WSWR  

(100.1 FM), and WFXN (102.3 FM & 107.7 FM) ** 


